
 

 

4th December 2020 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Covid Winter Grant Scheme:  Meal Vouchers 

 

The government recently announced national funding for each local authority in 
England, to support families who may be most in need over the school holidays 
(Christmas 2020 and spring half term 2021). This is called the Covid Winter Grant 
Scheme. 

 

Croydon Council has now received their funding and is asking all local schools to 
provide supermarket vouchers to free school meal pupils, for the Christmas 
holiday period.  Every child in receipt of benefit-related free school meals will 
receive £30 per child, in vouchers, by the end of term.  Please note that this is 
for benefit-related free school meals not Universal Infant Free School Meals. 

 

At Beulah, we will be issuing these vouchers by email using a system called 
Wonde. The vouchers will be sent to the email address we hold for you and you 
will be able to redeem the vouchers in one of 8 supermarkets either online or in 
store. You can either print off the voucher or it can be scanned from your phone.   
Please keep an eye out for the email next week and remember to check your 
junk mail boxes.  

 

If you have any questions about these vouchers, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

                   Debbie Butler 
Head of School 


